
 

 

Dec. 01, 2022 

 

Notice 

 

The Common Test for University Admissions for the 2023 Academic Year will be held on the 

Izumi Campus and Ikuta Campus on January 14 (Sat.) and 15 (Sun.).  

To this end, no parties other than students taking the Common Test for University Admissions 

for the 2023, faculty members, and other personnel given specific permission will be 

permitted to enter the buildings, as noted below.  

 

1. Izumi Campus 

Building No. 1 (Administration Offices) and the Liaison Building 

Beginning at 5:10 PM on January 13 (Fri.), 2023 

Until 10:00 PM on January 15 (Sun.) 

 

2. Ikuta Campus 

Main Building (Administration Offices) and Area 2 Building - No. 2, Classrooms 2001~2004 

Beginning at 7:00 PM on January 13 (Fri.), 2023 

Until 10:00 PM on January 15 (Sun.) 
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